
30th November 2018 

Our year 3/4 Christmas performance is taking shape.  The children are now able to run 

through the play without a copy of their words and are doing a fantastic job of remembering 

when to come in and speak/sing.  Thank you for helping them to practice.   

In English, the children have been learning to use a dictionary to help them independently 

correct spelling mistakes and improve their understanding of different words.   

In maths, the children have been learning how to carry and regroup in column addition.  They 

have then used these skills to answer addition word problems.    
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In art, the children have been using different techniques to create a picture of a local 

landmark.  The children will be selling these at our Christmas fair. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Homework due in on 5th December (peer share) 

Year 3/4 Christmas performance Weds 12th Dec 2-3pm and Thurs 13th Dec 9.30-10.30am 

Last Swimming lesson Tues 4th Dec 

Please note – if your child is a narrator please can they bring in a party outfit for their 

costume by Fri 7th Dec in a named bag – thank you. 

We have been using a website for practising times tables called ‘Top Marks - daily 10 mental 

maths challenge’ the children have found it great fun.  Here is the web address should your 

child wish to practise at home: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10  


